
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 5, 2023 
 
To:       Executive Dave Somers 
             
From:  Laurel Wallner 
 Civil Service Examiner    
 Secretary for Civil Service Commission 
 
RE:       Re-appointment of Howard Knoepfle to Civil Service Commission 
 
 
Executive Somers,  
 
The Snohomish County Civil Service Commission supports the re-appointment of Howard Knoepfle to 
the Commission. Howard has served on the Commission since June of 2016 and the commission 
supports his re-appointment for a term ending 12/31/2028.  
 
Howard has been a valuable member of the commission as a community member.  
 
The commission looks forward to your decision for this re-appointment.  
 
 
 
Laurel Wallner 
Civil Service Examiner 
Secretary for Civil Service Commission 
 

Snohomish County 
Central Human Resources 

Civil Service Commission 
 

3000 Rockefeller Ave, M/S 503 
Everett, WA 98201-4046 

(425) 388-3411 
www.snoco.org 

 
 
 
 

 

http://www.snoco.org/

	The Snohomish County Civil Service Commission supports the re-appointment of Howard Knoepfle to the Commission. Howard has served on the Commission since June of 2016 and the commission supports his re-appointment for a term ending 12/31/2028.

